
From: Pat Nevers <fenix88@comcast.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 6:52 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass project  
  
Hello, 
As an an abutter to the proposed transmission line, I wish to express my opposition to this project as it is currently 
proposed. I am a resident of the Turtle Pond condo complex off Oak Hill Road. My property backs up to the pond 
area through which this project is located. Quality of life during any construction process for this project would 
seriously be affected by this. Our neighborhood is quiet, wildlife and birds frequent visitors. I cannot see any 
benefit to the City of Concord by the approval of this project. Please do whatever can be done to halt this disaster. 
It is time the needs and desires of the  citizens of Concord and New Hampshire take precedence over the profit 
motives of a private company which has no business destroying our neighborhoods. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Sincerely, 
Patricia Nevers 
25 Jennifer Drive 
Concord NH 
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